
Ref:022/17 

 

 

10
th
 March 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

You child has been chosen to participate in a short cookery course called ‘Yes Chef’.  The 

course will be delivered by Robin and Peter (the chef) from Scripture Union in three 1½ 

hours sessions commencing Thursday 16
th

 March 2017. 

 

This course is designed to help motivate, support and guide young people in the choices that 

they make and the consequences of these choices, whilst learning new cookery skills. 

 

Scripture Union volunteer Peter got involved with crime for the first time aged just 10, 

committing a robbery with a gang in Toxteth, Liverpool. It was to be the start of more than 

two decades of criminal behaviour and gang violence. It was in a drug rehab centre during 

one of his prison sentences that Peter first came into contact with Christians. But it was an 

Alpha course whilst on remand as a “Category A” prisoner, that started him on a path 

towards repentance and transformation. Now married with two young children, and a trained 

chef, Peter has developed a project he calls ‘The Yes Chef Experience’ – short cookery 

courses in schools around Merseyside, working with small groups, passing on cookery skills 

and exploring the whole area of choices and consequences with teenagers. 

Your child will be involved in the following cookery sessions:- 

 

Thursday 16
th
 March 11.15 am - 12.55 pm Cooking Rocky Road 

Thursday 23
rd

 March 09.15 am - 10.55 am Cooking Vegetable Pizza 

Thursday 20
th
 March 11.15 am - 12.55 pm Cooking Raspberry Ripple Cheesecake 

 

All equipment and ingredients will be supplied by the school.   

 

If you wish to discuss any of the information please contact me or Mr Kingston.  

z 

I am looking forward to sampling the food. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. A. Penketh 

Deputy Principal. 

 


